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TUBVsDAY, 2;30 p.m.--Praise. Announcement of new Officers and
Appointment of Executive and Nominatrng Committees. Prayer for the
Board of Management and all Officers of the Society, that they may be
divinely directed and sustained. Disposal of the Money. Dedicatory
Prayer." Praise. New Business. Question Drawer. Closing Words.
Closing Prayer. Praise.

Letter Loafiet Notice.
The LETTEa LEAFLET year ends with the April number. All orders for

the May issue must be in the hands of the Secretary of Publications, Mrs.
Telfer, 72 St. Albans Street, Toronto, not later than April 8. As arrange-
ments are being made for enlarging the LaTER LEAFLET and changing its
form all subscribers are urged to beghi the year with the Iay number.
The price remains the same, 12 cents per year. The May number will con-
tain the 1,roceedings of the annual meeting, an additional inducement to
subscribers to begin with that month. Will Presbyterial Secretaries please
"ce fhat the printed forme sent then by Mrs. Telfer are filled in and for-
warded by April 8.

Enquiries have come as to the relation in which Mrs. S'tait, formerly
Miss Fraser, M.D., missionary in Central India, stands to the Presby-
terian Church. Mrs. Stait has no connection with the Foreign Mission
Conmittee of the Presbyterian Church. She has bezome the wife of a
Baptist and has connected herself fully with the Baptist Church. We wish
ber well in ber future work, but she has now no claim upon the Presby-
terian Church for support.

"In the Tiger Jungle," by Rev. Jacob Chamberlain, M.D., D.D., with
an introduction by the Rev. F. E. Clark, D.D. Fleming H. Revell Com-
pany, Toronto. A series of vivid sketchd of missionary life, and adventure
in India. Mission Band leaders will find in its chapters interesting
material, written in a style particularly fascinating to young people. An
excellent book for the Sunday School library.

PRESBYTERIAL SOCIElrIES.
PETi£RBOROuH.-The sixteenth anual meeting was held in St.Andrew's

Church, Peterborough, Feb. 9th .nd 10th. The attendance of delegates was
not as large as in former years, nor were the meetings as well attended, but


